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March 30, 2010
Dear Brazos Valley Math Teachers,

The Math Teachers’ Circle is having its second mgeaf this year. Why wait until next
summer to have a CAMT-like experience? Here's goodpinity right here in the Brazos
Valley to earn 3 hours of Continuing Professionaué&ation Credits at no expense
without having to take time off during the schoelay to attend a conference. And the
meetings are in the evening. So you don’t even kapeepare for a substitute.

The purpose of the Brazos Valley Math Teacherstl€iis to encourage teachers of
grades 5 — 12 to enrich their math curriculum tigtoa problem solving approach to
teaching mathematics. During each meeting, we lzamnath problem solving activity,

dinner and a second activity. In addition, teachiexrge an opportunity to interact with

university mathematicians and other math teachethey work together to enhance the
learning environment for their students. Here’sittiermation on our next meeting:

5:30 - 8:30 Monday, April 5, 2010
Room (113 of the Main Building of the
A&M (nited Methodist Church in Co”ege Station

Flease KS\/F for the free dinner }33 e~mai!ing
Fhi]ip Yasskin at qasskin@matlﬁ.tamu.cdu or ca”ing 979-845-37%4

The agenda for this first meeting and a map cdolred at our website:
http://www.math.tamu.edu/outreach/BVMTC/

The A&M United Methodist Church is on Church Streear College Main. Free parking
is available in the church parking lot which maydmtered from College Main

More information can be found at the national MBtlachers’ Circle Network website:
http://mathteacherscircle.org/

The Math Teachers’ Circle Directors are lookingifard to meeting each of you.

Philip Yasskin, Texas A&M University
David Manuel, Texas A&M University
Caroline Hermann, A&M Consolidated High School
Jamie Bassett, Retired, A&M Consolidated High S¢hoo
Carol Tatum, Texas A&M NSF GK-12 Program
Becky Burghardt, College Station ISD Curriculum @boator
Jerri Roemer, Hearne ISD Director Instructionaiv&es
Pomeroy Jackie, Madisonville High School
Virginia Woods, Jane Long Middle School, INQUIRE tHa
Rhonda Elam, Ross Elementary, Bryan ISD



